

#### Women's Club of New Seabury

#### September 2018

Looking Back.....

August was a busy month for the Women's Club of New Seabury. The girls of Summer enjoyed another



**Night Out** in August. While looking out over the Sound, we listened to a talk by Liz Westwater from West Star Health and Healing on tarot card reading. The tarot reader can lead people to questions and the answers that might be found. There was also a talk of reducing stress in our lives, by Fran Meriot, and a demonstration for chair massage on a willing member, Yvonne Courtney. Discussion centered around reducing stress in our lives.

As always the small plates and liquid refreshments were delicious.

# The Cape Cod Canal is not exactly a river but we were rollin' on it Sunday night August 12<sup>th</sup>

We outsmarted the weather and had NO rain. With a cool breeze out of the East we actually needed jackets and sweaters traveling toward Cape Cod Bay. Coming back toward Buzzards Bay the temp was perfect. Also perfect was the music provided by Ian Richardson, the food that Joe Fisher ordered from Roche Brothers, the raffle prizes and the friends (old and new) who gathered.





Definitely worth repeating next year!

#### Still Looking Back.....



#### THE MUSIC MAN

A group of 20-plus women attended our annual outing to Highfield Theater to see a production of The Music Man.

A lively show with many favorite tunes was enthusiastically received by all. And we are always treated to homemade goodies by Kitty Gold.

Looking Ahead.....

Please see enclosed flyer for the annual bvFashion Show at the Poppy on Wednesday,

September 12 at 11:30 am. Port Cargo will have fashions and accessories from the Mashpee store.

Please make your reservation by Wednesday, September 5. You can reserve a table for 10. Please contact Kitty Gold at 508 477 5106 or goldkatc@verizon.net with any questions.

Still Looking Ahead......

For our October luncheon, plan for Tuesday, October 9. There will be a holiday appetizer demonstration. Details to follow.

And of course, mark your calendars for our annual Giving Fair on Tuesday, November 13. It promises to be as fun and exciting as last year!

#### RECOVERY and BETTER HEALTH WISHES TO:



Deb Laham Rhona Nabi Mary Murphy



# Welcome to New Member Susan Mullin Scott

#### The "We Care" Giving Fair and the WCNS Philanthropy

As the committee continues to work on the Giving Fair in November, we also want to remind our members of why we do this. All of the net proceeds go to the very deserving beneficiaries that the membership votes on in May.

Please go to our website: <a href="www.womensclubofnewseabury.com">www.womensclubofnewseabury.com</a> and click on the philanthropy tab to watch the videos of our beneficiaries expressing their thanks and appreciation as a result of WCNS' contribution to their missions.

And finally, please read our recent scholarship recipient's comments on her scholarship from WCNS.



Jane Beaudin, the Philanthropy Chair, presented the award of scholarship to Brianna Cheatham.

"I am so honored to have received the Women's Club of New Seabury Scholarship. I will be able to use the funds of the scholarship to assist me in affording to attend Boston College. It truly means so much that you have invested in my future."

Brianna Cheatham

Along with attending our Annual Giving Fair, please try to sell the Raffle Ticket booklet you received.

Please call Ann Marie Higgins at 508-477-0893 or am\_higgins@yahoo.com if you need more booklets!



#### Sincere condolences

to Ann Everett on the passing of her husband, Bob.

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



### Women's Club of New Seabury cordially invites you to our annual

#### **Fashion Show**



This year our models will be wearing a wide variety of fashions, jewelry and accessories from **Port Cargo**Come join us for this wonderful happening!





September 2017

**Port Cargo Mashpee** 

#### Wednesday, September 12, 2018

Popponesset Inn

Check in at 11:30. Lunch at Noon

Payment of \$25 per WCNS member / \$25 per non-member must be received by <u>September 5</u> to confirm your reservation. Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions. Tables are set for 10. We accept table reservations for 6 > 10 women. **Please legibly print the names for a table reservation request on the back side.** 

Please send this slip and your payment of \$\_\_\_\_\_(payable to WCNS) to WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

Please do not forget to renew your membership. This is the LAST CALL to be included in our 2018-2019 Membership booklet and to enjoy all the activities that the WCNS provides throughout the year.

Print this page and complete the form and send with your dues of \$30. DO IT TODAY.

#### WOMEN'S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY

## www.womensclubofnewseabury.com JOIN US!!!







Join us and experience how fulfilling it can be to help our community and have fun at the same time. Remember, you only have to live in or have once lived in New Seabury (or Daniel's Island, Popponesset, Popponesset Island) to be a member. For almost five decades members have contributed their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic, educational, and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod community.

WCNS meets for monthly luncheons and programs with a concentration on the summer months. Other events are planned throughout the year. We hope you will join us to make friends, have fun, and better our community!

For further information please contact Jackie Korbas, Membership, at 508-667-3855 or <a href="mailto:jkorbie@aol.com">jkorbie@aol.com</a> or visit our website (<a href="www.womensclubofnewseabury.com">www.womensclubofnewseabury.com</a>). Please return the form below with your dues of \$30.00. Checks should be made out to Women's Club of New Seabury (WCNS).

	<b>July 2018- June 201</b>	9 Membership Fori	n
New ( ) Renewal (	)	Date	
Name			
Last	First	Middle Initial	First Name for nametag
Local telephone #	Alternate / cell t	telephone #	
Mailing address – street or Po	O Box		
City, state, zip code			
E-mail address			
Please check off or write	in your areas of interest::		
Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds)		Membership (welcome new members)	
Hospitality (greeters for lunch	eons; 50/50 raffles	Publicity (photos, news iter	ms)
Suggestions for activities or p	rograms are appreciated		

Return form to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649 with your dues of \$30.00.